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Comments: I am a 68 year resident of the Westcreek area and concerned by the use of the National Forest in

this area. The first change I have noticed is the noise, trash, and traffic generated by the Turkey Tracks shooting

area. My family and neighbors are responsible for cleaning up trash along Highway 67. We have found a huge

increase in the trash in the area of the shooting range. Along with the traffic at the shooting range, Westcreek has

become the number 1 destination for all the off road racers along the front range. The traffic on Westcreek road

has become insane. The noise from gunfire and ATV use has damaged our lives to a concerning degree! The

Forest Service has encouraged very destructive use of the forests in this area.


